Omaha Puplic Power District
1623 Harney Omaha, Nebraska 68102
402/536-4000
November 12, 1984
LIC-84-368

Mr, James R, Miller, Chief

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing

Washington, DC 20555

References: (1) Letter from R. L. Andrews to Mr. James R. Miller,
dated August 13, 1984 (LIC-84-269).

(2) Docket No. 50-285
Dear Mr. Miller:
Toxic Gas Monitoring (TGM) Instrumentation

The Omaha Public Pcwer District's letter to the Commission dated August 13, 1984
(Reference 1) informed your office that the District's TGM system would be declared
operable by September 30, 1984, This letter serves to provide formal notification
that the District declared the TGM system operable on September 28, 1984. We noti-
fied your office (Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager for Fort Calhcun Station)
of the operability of the system in a telephone call on October 1, 1984, Prepara-
tion of Technical Specifications for the Toxic Gas Monitors is currently underway.
It is expected that submittal will be made by the end of January, 1985.

Sincerely,

/CZ%ZZLcﬁuuvéb/’
R. L. Andrews

Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/DJM/dao

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny
Mr. L. A, Yandell
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